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September 15, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Franklin CUSD #1 will be conducting one of our annual “Lock Down” drills on Wednesday September 20th  
at 9 am at the Jr-Sr High building for grades 3-12,  and 9:30 am for East Grade, Pre-K through 2nd grades.  
This drill is part of our Safety Procedures that we practice throughout the school year.  On the 20th  we 
will be specifically working on our “Lockdown” procedures where students shelter in place and secure 
classroom areas.  Members of the Illinois State Police will be on site helping conduct the exercise. During 
the exercise, no outside persons will be allowed to enter the buildings.  If you have any questions about 
the drill, please contact your student’s building principal.  Thank you for helping us keep our students 
safe and our buildings secure. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Waggener     Ronda Smith   Kevin Johnson 
Superintendent     Principal PK-5   Dean of Students 
Principal 6-12 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Great things happen when we work together!! 
 
 


